
From: Charles Pierce II
To: Craffey, Ryan
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: NRC Inspection Report
Date: Thursday, July 28, 2022 12:09:23 PM

Annual testing for safety using nuclear gauges has been sent out and I am receiving atheist on
the technicians little by little. Chains are now being used in replacement of the bicycle locks
that were too long to secure the nuclear gauge boxes closed. A new maintenance form is been
drawn up now four checking the condition and inventory of each nuclear gauge. If you need
pictures of any of these items please let me know. Thank you for your time and patience.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 22, 2022, at 2:49 PM, Charles Pierce II <charles.pierceii@7nteng.com>
wrote:

﻿ I will email you a response as soon as I get back to the office thanks for the
reminder I’m in Portland lN right now sry for the delay. 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 22, 2022, at 2:45 PM, Craffey, Ryan
<Ryan.Craffey@nrc.gov> wrote:

﻿
Good afternoon Chuck,
 
Just checking in to confirm that you received the inspection report
we sent last month (attached).
 
We requested a written response to confirm the corrective actions
you’ve taken to restore compliance and prevent recurrence for
each of the violations.  That response was due last week but if you
can get one in by end of next week that should be fine.  Just email
it to me once you finish it, thanks.
 
Ryan Craffey
Senior Health Physicist
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Materials Inspection Branch, Region III
(630) 829-9655 
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